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Ref: FOI 13-012

vear I

Thank you for your request for information, received on 14 May 2013. You asked us the
following questions:

1. Please provide copies of any correspondence, minutes or other documents
relating to discussions between the LLDC and the LVRPA regarding the possible
siting of a campsite either on or off the Olympic Park by the LVRPA either on its own
or in conjunction with the LLDC.

2. Please provide any documents, reports, correspondence, minutes, etc, from within
the LLDC relating to any plans or proposals by the LLDC for the siting of a campsite
within the Olympic Park or LLDC planning zone.

There are no documents, reports, correspondence, minutes from within the London Legacy
Development Corporation (LLDC) relating to any plans or proposals by the LLDC for the
siting of a campsite within the Olympic Park or LLDC planning zone.

The attached correspondence relate to the discussions between the LLDC and the Lee
Valley Regional Park Authority (LVRPA) regarding the possible siting of a campsite off the
Olympic Park by the LVRPA. We have enclosed the email exchanged between LLDC and
Lee Valley Regional Parks Authority, however, personal Information has been redacted and
exempt under Section 40 (3) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (Disclosure of the
information to a member of the public otherwise than under this Act would contravene any of
the data protection principles).

Please note: you are not permitted to re-use the information for publishing or issuing copies
to the public, you will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ



Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





